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News From the Nest 
	

We	all	survived	a	very	busy	week	with	Halloween	sandwiched	smack	dab	in	the	
middle.	I’m	sure	that	all	students	and	staff	need	that	extra	hour	of	sleep	that	we	
have	coming	to	us	this	weekend.	
	

I	think	I	have	had	a	mild	form	of	amnesia	blocking	out	my	past	memories	of	how	
much	activity	and	excitement	surrounds	Halloween	in	a	school	with	K	–	9	students.	
The	energy	was	electric.	I	would	like	to	thank	our	school	community	for	all	of	their	
donations	to	the	food	bank	over	the	past	month.	Our	leadership	students	are	
compiling	the	donations	and	will	be	providing	them	to	the	Chestermere	and	Area	
Foodbank	next	week.	They	have	done	an	amazing	job	of	being	active	citizens	in	
making	our	community	a	better	place	and	they	should	be	very	proud	of	their	
efforts.	Our	week	concluded	with	a	game	with	our	staff	vs.	our	Jr	A	Boys	Volleyball	
Team	at	lunch	on	Friday.	It	was	a	fun	event	in	which	age	and	wisdom	defeated	
youth	and	speed.	Next	week	has	our	Jr	A	Girls	trying	their	luck	against	the	staff.	
Our	Jr	B	Volleyball	team	is	now	in	full	swing	and	we	are	hosting	a	basketball	skills	
week	from	the	5th	to	8th	with	tryouts	for	Jr	A	will	beginning	the	following	week.		
Some	students	will	enhance	their	learning	through	field	trips	this	week	while	
others	will	enjoy	having	a	science	presentation	come	into	their	classes.	Our	band	
students	and	choir	group	have	been	practicing	very	hard	and	are	looking	forward	
to	getting	to	perform	as	part	of	our	Remembrance	Day	Ceremonies	on	Friday.			
	

Sincerely,	
Jordan	Fenton	
Principal		
	

Remembrance	Day	Ceremonies	
We	will	be	hosting	our	annual	Remembrance	Day	Ceremonies	on	Friday	November	9th	at	9am	and	10am.	
There	will	be	a	limited	number	of	extra	seats	if	anyone	from	our	school	community	would	like	to	join	us.		
	

Student	Led	Conferences		
Our	students	are	excited	to	showcase	their	learning	on	November	14th	and	15th.	We	will	be	opening	up	
the	booking	site	for	student	led	conferences	this	week	so	that	you	may	book	in	an	appointment	in	your	
child’s	classroom	for	them	to	display	their	learning.		
To	book	a	time	please	go	to:	https://eastlake.schoolsoft.com/login.jsf	
	

School	Spiritwear	Apparel	
East	Lake	Eagles	clothing	will	be	available	to	order	online	starting	this	week	by	going	to	School	Cash	
Online:	https://rockyview.schoolcashonline.com	There	will	be	hoodies,	long	sleeve	and	short	sleeve						
T-shirts	available	to	order	in	different	colours	and	sizes.	The	site	will	be	open	for	orders	until	November	
23	and	our	supplier	will	have	them	delivered	before	our	Christmas	Break	

November	5	-	9,	2018		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 EAGLES	S.O.A.R		
(Safe	Organized	Accountable	Respectful)			

	

This	Week:	
	

November	9	
School	Remembrance	
Day	Ceremonies	
	

November	11	
Remembrance	Day	
Ceremonies	at	the	
Chestermere	Cenotaph	
	

Upcoming:	
	

November	12	
No	School	
	

November	13	
Chris	Koch	“If	I	can”	
Presentation	
http://www.ifican.ca	
	

November	14	&	15	
Student	Led	Conferences	
	


